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Good News at GES 
· Kindergarten registration night was a huge success! Thirty-two family attended and thirty-five family have registered for the 2021-2022 school year.
· PTSCO is currently planning for Teacher Appreciation Week.
· 5th Grade Picnic is planned May 25th during the school day.
· 5th Grade Parade will be May 27th from 6-7pm.
· GES is planning for Academic Team, Math Club, Integrated Art Club and STEM Club for the 2021-2022 school year


Professional Development

· [bookmark: _GoBack]April 19th- 21st, during planning, GES teachers observed their peers. This was such a positive experience for everyone! We utilized our ERD meeting to reflect and discuss those observations. The common feedback was that this was a power experience to learn from one another and teachers want to do it again at the beginning of next year. 
· The Administrative team is planning professional development for the 2021-2022 school year. This learning will be focused around Math curriculum, ELA resources training and Classroom Culture (Capturing Kids Hearts). The PD plan will be presented to SBDM at the May meeting.

Assessment

· All students will MAP test on Tues. 4/20 and Thurs. 4/22 in reading and math 
· The tentative KPREP window is May 11th – 13th. 


GESLeaders Philosophy
Our goal is to build intentional relationships, inspire passionate learners, provide personalized learning, identify leadership in self, staff and students and challenge our team to exceed expectations.
